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Update: 15-Year-Old Shooting Suspect Arrested in Vancouver 

 

May 17, 2018 – The suspect in Friday’s shooting in the Sexton Mountain neighborhood was 

arrested yesterday afternoon in Vancouver, Washington. 

 

During the investigation, Sheriff’s Office Violent Crimes Unit detectives identified the shooting 

suspect as 15-year-old Raelyn G. Domingo of Vancouver. 

Detectives learned she was the suspect in an unrelated robbery 

reported early Saturday morning in Camas, Washington. Working 

closely with Camas Police investigators, corroborating information 

linked Ms. Domingo to the Washington County shooting. 

 

Yesterday afternoon, at 5:29 p.m., Ms. Domingo was taken into 

custody in the Mill Plain community of Vancouver by members of the 

U.S. Marshals Service Fugitive Task Force, Camas and Vancouver 

Police Departments, and Clark County Sheriff’s Office. 

 

Ms. Domingo is being held at the Clark County Juvenile Justice Center on a Washington County 

arrest warrant for robbery in the first degree and assault in the first degree, both Measure 11 

charges. Additionally, Camas Police investigators have charged Ms. Domingo with first-degree 

robbery. Oregon will seek her extradition from Washington. 

 

Sheriff’s Office detectives were assisted in their investigation by detectives from the Tigard 

Police Department. 

 

The original media release is below. 

 

 

Shooting Investigation Underway in the Sexton Mountain 

Neighborhood 

 
May 11, 2018 – A 56-year-old man was shot inside a home in the Sexton Mountain community. 
Deputies are asking for the public’s assistance in locating the suspect. 
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On May 11, 2018, at 1:51 p.m., Washington County Sheriff’s Office deputies responded to a 
shooting at a residence in the 8600 block of Southwest Muledeer Drive in the Sexton Mountain 
community. 
 
Upon arrival, deputies found a 56-year-old male suffering from an apparent gunshot wound. He 
was able to provide a description of a female suspect prior to being transported to a local 
hospital by with apparent non-life-threatening injuries. 
 
Three separate K-9 units, two from the Sheriff’s Office and one 
from Sherwood Police, searched the area extensively but the 
suspect was not located. Members of the inter-agency Tactical 
Negotiations Team assisted in the search. Area schools were 
placed in lockout for a short period of time. 
 
The suspect is described as an Asian female, approximately 20-
years-old, with long dark hair.  
 
Members from the Sheriff’s Office Violent Crimes Unit responded 
and are investigating. They are being assisted at the crime scene 
by Forensic Science Unit personnel. 
 
Anyone with information regarding this incident is asked to call non-emergency dispatch at (503) 
629-0111. 


